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Newburgh Nursery & All Round 

Care News 
 

There are a few upcoming events for Nursery:- 

 

8th May—open morning from 9-9.30.  All are welcome to 

come and have a look at our Nursery.  If your child does not 

normally a$end on a Wednesday you are welcome to bring 

them along to this session.  If you are unable to a$end we 

will be doing more open sessions on different days, with 

different )mes. 

9th May—Wriggly Roadshow at 1pm and 

15th May—Mini First Aiders 

For both of these events if your child is not normally in 

Nursery they are welcome to join in but they must be  

accompanied and supervised. 
 

On Wednesday the ar)st Victoria Hough will be back in to 

work with Nursery and school children to produce an art 

installa)on that will have a permanent place in the school 

hall to be unveiled at our art exhibi)on in the summer. 

 

Please bring in any old pairs of socks as children will be  

playing a pairing game in Nursery next week. 
 

Don’t forget First Touch PE sessions will be on a Monday 

from the 20th May. 
 

 

Stars of the Week  

Gospel Value: Forgiveness 
 

 

Crane Michael Dobbin:- 

For being so caring towards our fish, caterpillars, 

tadpoles & poorly pets.  
 

Halton  Sam Richardson:- 

For seBng a great example to the rest of the 

class. 
 

Lucas Alannah RuDer:- 

For a super effort at swimming. 
 

Year 3 Arthur Heapy:- 

For his fantasGc effort during hymn pracGce. 
 

Year 4 Abbey Layland:- 

For super effort in all she does. 
 

Year 5 Ollie Hope:-  

For fantasGc work on angles in maths. 
 

Year 6 Eva Gray:-  

For all her hard work in all lessons. 

Mini First Aiders 
 

Early Years (Crane & Nursery) will be taking part in Mini First 

Aiders to learn how to look a=er themselves.  In addi)on to 

this, providing there is enough interest we will run a course 

for parents/carers/grandparents covering CPR, choking, 

burns, bumps, breaks etc.  The session will be on Wednesday 

15th May from 3.30-5.30 and is £20.  Please complete le$er 

a$ached and return to Chrissy if you would like a place. 

CompeGGon Shortlist 
 

Beth Ashcro= in Lucas entered Chapel Gallery’s  

compe))on to re-design a book cover and her entry 

has been shortlisted! Her design is currently on display 

in Chapel Gallery un)l 29th June where visitors to the 

gallery will vote for their favourite design. If you  

happen to be visi)ng Ormskirk please pop along and 

vote for Beth! 

Snacks 
 

Snacks payments for this term are now overdue.  If 

your child wishes to con)nue to receive Snacks in 

school please pay via Parent Pay.  A=er next week we 

will assume those who have not paid no longer wish to 

receive school snacks. 

Crane EducaGonal FoundaGon 
 

This is a small, local charity arising from the will of Thomas 

Crane, the founder of Newburgh School in 1714. As well as 

suppor)ng the school, its trustees are able to consider ap-

plica)ons from groups or individuals for grants to support or 

assist with educa)onal or health related ac)vi)es for chil-

dren and young people.  For further informa)on or to make 

an applica)on, please contact Tony Richardson.  01257 

463942. 

Teddy Bears Picnic 
 

On Thursday 16th May we are having a Teddy Bears 

Picnic.  If the weather is nice children can bring along 

teddies & picnic blankets as we will have lunch outside. 



         Church News  

 

JAM (Jesus And Me) Club—Christ Church Newburgh Sunday School.             

 

All are welcome to come along, say hello and find out what we do! 

JAM Club is for children aged 3 years plus, mee)ng during term )me.  The children can join in cra=s, games and chat with 

friends while exploring the bible.  We meet in church @10.30am.  Children are then escorted to the vestry following the 

1st hymn. 

 

On Family Service mornings, the service takes place in the school hall with an area for play set aside for the children.  The 

family service content is then very much focused on being all-age inclusive. 

 

The next JAM Club date: 

  This Sunday is JAM Club.        

   Any queries - contact Suzanne Finch 01257 404321. 

 

Church Events 

 

11th & 12th May is the Flower Fes)val.  On Saturday church will be open from 10-4, on Sunday from 1-4.  Refreshments 

will be available in the vestry.  At 4pm on Sunday 12th May there will be Hymns of Praise in church. 

 

On Saturday 11th May Wigan Ukulele Band will be performing in Newburgh Church at 7.30pm.  Tickets are £8 which  

includes light refreshments.  Tickets are available from Margaret (462629), Jenny (464210) or Shirley (462984).  All money 

raised is in aid of church funds. 

SSSSiiiiggggnnnneeeedddd                

PTA 

 
Victoria Hough will be back in school on Wednesday to con)nue working with all our children to produce an art installa-

)on for the hall—provided by our amazing PTA. 

 

If you would like to support the PTA the next event is the infamous Ladies Night on Thursday 20th June.  Some )ckets are 

available from Chrissy but buy quick—they sell out fast! 

 

Keep your eye out for the new series of Taskmaster star)ng next Wednesday on Dave.  There will be an event in the style 

of this next half term! 


